
Middletown Springs Planning Commission 
November 4, 2013 

 
Members Present: John Arsenault, Tom Hurcomb and Maureen McCormack 
Public Comments: None 
Call to Order: 7:18PM 
 
Agenda Approval: Approval given 
 

1) Approval of October minutes:  Tom moved acceptance and John gave a second. 
Motion Passed.  
 

2) Correspondence:  Received a post card from Vermont Natural Resources Commission 
(VNRC) inviting us to a meeting in Brandon on preserving our forests.  Also from 
VNRC a letter telling about their publication that is available as a resource; also from 
Vermont League of Cites and Towns a fall forum on planning and zoning to be held 
on Nov. 19. 
 

3) Old Business:  
a.   Village Center Designation:  Our next action is to forward our application 
for Village Center Designation and completed map to the state. John will do 
that. 
b.    Economic Development: We continued our discussion on the ideas 
brought up at last month’s meeting with plans to go forward. Maureen will 
continue to work on the list of independent entrepreneurs in town. 

 
4) Building Committee: Tom and Maureen briefly reviewed the recent business of the 

committee. 
 

5) RRPC:  Tom emailed Kris Hughes from Rutland Regional Planning Commission a 
thank you for coming to meet with us, and gave him an update on our meeting with 
some local artisans. Tom reported on some of the business of the full RRPC board on 
conducting public meetings.  

 
6) New Business:  John will warn our December meeting change to December 9.  

  
Next meeting: December 9, 2013 
Adjourn: 8 PM 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Maureen McCormack, Secretary 


